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Tax Assistance Offered In Hiawataha 
Volunteer Income Tax Assistance will again be provided this coming Wednesday in the City of
Hiawatha, with volunteers working to make certain local, qualifying residents are properly
completing the necessary paperwork to fulfill taxation obligations. 
Julie Krebs, site coordinator for VITA, says the assistance will be offered each Wednesday through
tax season(Play Audio :36 seconds) 
Appointments are not required, but could be helpful, depending on demand, and that can be
arranged through a simple phone call(Play Audio :27 seconds) 
Krebs says those seeking the income tax assistance should come prepared with the proper
paperwork(Play Audio :24 seconds) 
Personal financial information should also be presented in order to expedite the refund process(Play
Audio :20 seconds)
The final day for Volunteer Income Tax Assistance in Hiawatha will be April 11th. 


